
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  EMS System Coordinators 
 
FROM:  Leslee Stein-Spencer R.N., M.S. 
                          Acting EMS Division Chief 
 
SUBJECT: IDPH Building Access  
 
DATE:  July 8th, 2019 
 
 
Due to recent events IDPH will no longer be accomodating EMS personnel to enter Division of EMS Office 
Building located at 422 South 5th St in Springfield, Illinois. Special circumstances may allow EMS personnel 
to enter the building but only at the discretion of IDPH staff. Please do not encourage or recommend that 
EMS personnel come to the EMS Licensing office to pay for licenses or pick licenses up.  
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the IDPH EMS main phone line at 217-785-2080 
 
cc: Regional EMS Coordinators (REMSC) 
             Ambulance Inspection Staff 
              
 


